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Learn to paint with groundbreaking new techniques for a favorite medium!• Dazzling colors,
incredible realism—with simple step-by-step demonstrations• Easy-to-follow instructions from a
top colored-pencil artist• Master the wide range of colored pencil effects possible, including
blending, layering, translucent effects, and moreRadiant color…painterly finishes…astonishing
realism…with colored pencils! Achieve rich, luminous color and eye-popping ultra-realistic
effects. Artists of every level will be inspired by the amazing new techniques created by Alyona
Nickelsen, presented in Colored Pencil Painting Bible for the very first time.Nickelsen’s
innovations will delight readers and detailed you-can-do-it processes bring her striking results
within reach for every artist. Take colored pencils beyond the ordinary with Colored Pencil
Painting Bible!

About the AuthorALYONA NICKELSEN is an award-winning artist whose work has been
featured in numerous national and international exhibitions as well as in most of the country’s
major art magazines, including American Artist, American Artist Drawing, The Artist’s Magazine,
International Artist, American Art Collector, and Art Business News. Ms. Nickelsen is a signature
member of the Colored Pencil Society of America. Ms. Nickelsen lives with her family in
Southern California. --This text refers to an alternate kindle_edition edition.
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Alyona Nickelsen, Breaking Away (detail), 2005, Prismacolor Premier colored pencils on 250
gsm white Stonehenge paper, 11 × 8 inches (27.9 × 20.3 cm)ForewordThe Colored Pencil
Society of America (CPSA) was born in 1989 out of a self-serving necessity. My need to network
with others and establish a reputable image and acceptance for the media was the catalyst for
the formation of this organization. However, this once-fledging group has quickly learned how to
fly. As of 2008, CPSA boasts a worldwide membership of more than 2,000 artists and has
twenty-three district chapters across the country.In the beginning, we were all self-taught,
experimenting as we went along. Each of us was a pioneer in creating colored pencil art. During
that time, there were no classes, books, articles, or networks from which to glean information.
Once we found each other, however, we learned a universal language, common applications,
and standard techniques. We discovered that we had a shared enthusiasm and we learned to
push the medium to unlimited heights.How fortunate, Dear Readers, that you are in an era when
accomplished and talented artists such as Alyona Nickelsen make your artistic development
easier. Regardless of your experience, whether you’re a novice or a professional, Colored Pencil
Painting Bible will bring you to a new level of understanding of the medium. From the first page
to the last, you’ll recognize Alyona’s passion for working with colored pencil. She articulates her
motives and practices, taking you step by step through the process and generously sharing her
trade “secrets.” To her credit, her innovative color choices, unpredictable yet balanced
compositions, and personalized vision can elevate an ordinary orange into a work of art and
engage you in the mystery of its creation. With Alyona as your guide, you are sure to enjoy the
artistic journey that follows.VERA CURNOWFounder, Colored Pencil Society of America

Alyona Nickelsen, Ripe Point of View (detail), 2004, Prismacolor colored pencils on 250 gsm
white Stonehenge paper, 11 × 8 inches (27.9 × 20.3 cm)IntroductionI’d like to begin with a real-
life excerpt from a dialogue I had recently with a viewer of my work:What do you call your artwork



style?Colored pencil painting.Is it a painting?Does it look like a drawing?But how do you paint
with pencil?Very patiently.Colored pencils have been around since long before I was.
Traditionally used for trivial tasks, colored pencils have garnered little respect through the years.
Recently, however, new methods and techniques have been invented. Increasingly, colored
pencil artists are participating in authoritative organizations such as the Colored Pencil Society
of America (CPSA), the United Kingdom Colored Pencil Society (UKCPS), and the Japan
Colored Pencil Society (JCPS). Colored pencil art now competes handily with fine art mediums
traditionally employed by the masters and can be found in some of the finest galleries of the
world.My own finished artworks do remind judges and art lovers of oil paintings, but they are
fashioned in pure colored pencil. On these pages I will share with you the exclusive methods I
use to create my own colored pencil paintings. I call them paintings not only to differentiate them
from the much-maligned word drawing but also to bestow on them their own hard-won right to
be likened to oil-based works, as each of these images has been rendered with the same care
and attention as works done in that medium.No book can cover all subjects and issues, so I will
narrow my discussion to a description of the main topics that distinguish colored pencil painting
as a technique. I would advise beginning artists to refer to books that cover in great detail
subjects such as composition, color theory, basic drawing, perspective, and anatomy. These
subjects are relevant to all artists, regardless of the medium in which they work. And, of course,
you cannot master your skills without great and patient practice. Theory is only a door that opens
the many possibilities of colored pencil artwork; as with life, you must walk through the door
yourself.I understand the needs of the colored pencil artist from my own learning experience. In
this book I have tried to answer all of the questions I have had since I purchased my first set of
colored pencils. I hope this will save you a few years of research. However, please do not look to
this book for instruction on how to paint all of the existing flowers on Earth and the like. Rather I
will teach you to see, understand, and render any subject in any composition by using a primary
set of rules and techniques that I have discovered through many hard hours of my own research
and experimentation.And now, to answer a few questions:Why do you use so many examples of
fruits and vegetables in this book? First of all, I like fruits and vegetables. But more than that, I
am concentrating here on the task of teaching you a technique to master the colored pencil
medium. Fruits are perfect objects for showing shapes, color transitions, and values. Besides,
they are readily available, are patient and immobile subjects, and don’t change quickly.Why use
colored pencil? If you want to make your art look like oil, why not just use oil? If you want to paint,
why not just use a brush? I see many skeptically raised eyebrows when this subject is broached
—especially from those who traditionally consider only oil paintings as a real art and (I might
add) arrogantly dismiss other mediums as amateurish and hobbyist. If artists were to stop being
as quixotic as they are and follow such suggestions, many beautiful pastels and watercolors
would never have seen the light of a modern gallery. Colored pencil today has the destiny of
being a pioneer. It takes enormous effort to open the road that the medium deserves, but the
endeavor itself imparts a great sense of pride when the artist successfully competes with more



traditional mediums.For all of us artist types, colored pencil has been a familiar friend since
childhood. We were all taught in school how to handle a pencil and how to make simple
drawings. Because of this experience we have a sense of control and confidence when we hold
pencils in our hands. We have all had our own little discoveries. One of mine happened when I
was just three and my yellow pencil accidentally overlapped the blue and magically turned into
green. This was my very first step into color theory. I love to be in complete control of my work,
and I love colors. This is one of the reasons why the exacting control and brilliant colors afforded
by colored pencil make it the perfect medium for me.Colored pencil has many hidden qualities
and endless possibilities. Thus, it shares its secrets differently with various artists, dependent on
their own personalities, likes, and dislikes. Traditionally, colored pencil has been a perfect tool for
preliminary sketches. You can quickly make color studies and have an immediate understanding
of how your finished painting will look in any other medium. But for artists with a true passion,
colored pencil can far surpass quick sketches and is an amazing way to produce an airbrush
effect, a watercolor-like wash, or an oil painting finish. Colored pencil painting is a brand new
approach to challenge the viewer’s eye. Make them determine the medium themselves!Colored
pencil painting is affordable compared to oil painting, which requires expensive paints, sundry
brushes, and other equipment and supplies. Colored pencil is also a clean medium, so it is easy
to start and finish your drawing session: You don’t have complicated setups and cleanups as you
would with oils. It is also very comfortable for traveling. Your colored pencil studio will not take
much space, and you can continue to work even when seated with your family. Your finished
artwork is lightweight, and you can save on shipping expenses when participating in shows
across the nation. But if you want to present your work in the manner of an oil painting, there are
many ways to do so, as I will discuss later in this book.Interest around the world in colored pencil
art is growing at an explosive rate. Manufacturers are improving the quality of colored pencil
materials and are even beginning to listen to artists’ needs. With the help of modern technology,
information about techniques is becoming widely available. This evolutionary force is building
the tidal wave that is converting thousands of artists each year into colored pencil enthusiasts. I
have personally had a tremendous response to my own demonstrations, lectures, and
publications. I am working and creating new art daily, and my research continues to fill the pages
of my next colored pencil painting techniques book, even as you read this one. If you have
questions and I didn’t answer them in this book, make sure to keep an eye on my Web site, as
new information is added frequently.You can read this book in the traditional manner—from the
beginning to the end—or you can use it as a reference for your work when you have a question.
The last two chapters include demonstrations and exercises that will help you begin developing
your very own colored pencil skills. I have included a line drawing for each of the projects here.
However, if you would like to have larger-scale outlines, you can easily download them from my
Web site. While all of the demonstrations and projects provide color suggestions, you can
substitute your own selection of colors or match them with different brands.The appendix
features a colored pencil lightfastness table. Colored pencil manufacturers supplied the results



of their lightfast testing at my request. Now, you can clearly see which pencils are most
vulnerable to UV light, and you can use them accordingly. Before the publication of this book,
this information was not available in any other book, and it will be updated frequently on my Web
site, as new data is added.The unique aspects of this book make it a must-have reference work
for every colored pencil artist. It is a compendium of my knowledge of colored pencils. I hope you
will consider it as your shortcut to mastering a relatively new medium, a medium about which
knowledge, sadly, has heretofore been scattered and poorly organized. My own search for
artistic individualism started this long journey and pushed me to a road chockfull of surprises
and disappointments. After endless testing and experimenting, after adapting, denying, sorting,
and organizing everything I could find, I have answered many of my own questions and
discovered many more. So, this work is my own treasure trove of discoveries—for you to use and
enjoy.As they say, “If you give a hungry man a fish, you feed him for a day, but if you teach him to
fish, you feed him for life.” Happy fishing!

Alyona Nickelsen, Glowing Nostalgia, 2003, Prismacolor colored pencils on 250 gsm white
Stonehenge paper, 8 × 11 inches (20.3 × 27.9 cm)Reviewing the Materials and Basic
SetupWhen I began using colored pencils, it became immediately apparent that high-quality
materials and tools made a big difference. This statement is true for every medium. However, it is
particularly the case if you are attempting to make fine art with colored pencils, since many
materials available on the market are actually student-grade and are not intended for the fine
artist.Quality materials are crucial for rendering successful work using my highly realistic
techniques. For example, some lesser-quality papers cannot hold more than a few layers of
pencil. If you attempt to apply additional layers, your pencil will simply slick away from the
surface without leaving any pigment and without changing what was already established. By
comparison, my favorite paper (Stonehenge) not only holds twenty layers of pencil, but it also
withstands rigorous erasures and other abuses that are a normal part of my working methods.
Plus, as with other fine-art mediums, it is important to use archival-quality material if you want
your work to last.The information provided in this chapter is intended to give you some solid
basic advice and get you pointed in the right direction. Selecting appropriate materials and tools
involves knowledge about quality as well as preferences about unique characteristics. After
learning about and experimenting with what is available, you will be prepared to make your own
decisions about the brands and tools that best suit your own needs and style.Essential
MaterialsPaper, pencils, and solvents constitute what I refer to as the “trinity”—the three
essential items without which we wouldn’t have the unique medium of colored pencil painting.
Each of these three materials provides a critical function, and the characteristics of each item
will have its own effect on the look of your final artwork. The paper needs the right tooth,
brightness, and weight; the pencils must have the desired translucency, firmness, and binder;
and the solvent must suit your technical methods. In other words, selecting the right materials is
key to having your final artwork look the way you want it to look.PaperAs with artists of any



medium, colored pencil artists experiment and use various supports for their creations. You can
see colored pencil work rendered on wood, glass, marble, plastic, or even dry vegetation, such
as gourds. Of course, the choice of support is entirely up to the personal inclination of the artist.
Because my own choice has been white Stonehenge paper and I am well qualified to comment
on its use, this chapter describes paper as the application support.Countless brands and types
of paper are available to artists these days. It is easy to get lost in this ocean of information, and
consequently choosing a paper can be quite a challenge. But, as with most things, the best
place to start is at the beginning. First, you must gather as much information as possible, and
then you must make an informed decision.Since we live in the information age, facts are readily
available in books and magazines and, of course, on the Web, but in the end, you will need to
simply try the brands that are most attractive to you. You could start by determining which brands
are popular with artists you particularly admire, as artists who produce excellent results tend to
choose their paper products carefully. Once you have narrowed down your list, you could order
samples from various paper manufacturers/distributors to help you develop opinions of your
own.Paper suitable for my colored pencil painting techniques must be white, weigh 90 to 300
pounds, and have a smooth, velvety finish with no visible patterns.Paper manufacturers design
their products with specific uses in mind—watercolor, drawing, pastel, printmaking, and so forth.
As a result, the names of various papers reflect their primary purpose. Since the colored pencil
painting technique is so new, there is currently no paper on the modern market specifically
designed for its use. Therefore, colored pencil painting artists need to search through existing
paper for stocks that are suitable for our own rigorous needs. Most of the papers on the list
below are considered drawing and printmaking papers. However, some paper that is commonly
used for watercolor techniques could also be used for colored pencil painting.When working on
your selection, you will need to keep a few important issues in mind. First of all, always use
archival paper for your final artwork. Acid-free is the key term to ensure that your paper will not
lose integrity or turn yellow over time. (If you have ever purchased a print from a flea market and
then later noticed that the paper is getting so yellow that you can hardly make out the image, you
understand what acid can do to paper over time.) Furthermore, papers vary in weight, texture,
and color, so let’s look at each characteristic in turn.The weight of the paper is an important
consideration. The heavier the paper, the thicker it is. Paper must be thick enough to withstand
the application of liquid (odorless mineral spirits, in my case) without buckling. At the same time,
it must be flexible enough to allow my roughening technique to work. Generally, papers with
weights that range between 90 lbs. and 300 lbs. are suitable for the techniques discussed in this
book. Please note that these numbers are given in a traditional measurement of paper reams
(about five hundred sheets) in pounds. This measurement creates some inconsistency because
it could vary depending on the size of the paper. The alternative, and more accurate,
measurement of paper weight is in grams per square meter (or gsm). To give you a rough sense
for the equivalency, Stonehenge 90-lb. paper translates to 250 gsm. To be clear about the weight
of each particular brand of paper, contact the manufacturer or use the conversion charts



available online.It is also important to pay attention to the texture of a paper, sometimes referred
to as its “tooth.” This can be thought of as the microscopic hills and valleys on the surface of the
paper. Finishes for paper vary greatly and can range from ultra-smooth to very rough. If a paper
is too rough, more layers of pencil will be required for you to completely cover the surface, and it
will use up your expensive art pencils faster. By contrast, smooth paper will accept only a few
layers of pencil; after that, the pencil medium will simply slick away from the surface. A good
choice for the colored pencil artist is a medium-textured paper with no visible patterns. If you
make your selection from watercolor brands, note the following common terms that signify the
finish of paper: rough (R), which is typically highly textured; cold-press (CP), which has
moderate texture; and hot-press (HP), which has a smooth surface. Of these, hot-press paper is
most suitable for colored pencil painting techniques because of its mild texture.The color of the
paper will affect the look of your final artwork and the range of values you can use in the process.
You may think that “white is white,” but in fact a wide range of tones falls under the heading
“white” (such as “off-white,” “radiant white,” and “warm white” to name a few). Furthermore, the
whiteness of the paper is either created by a manufacturer’s process (called bleaching) or by
using naturally white fibers. Of course, naturally white material is preferable, but it costs more.
Bleached paper can be used for fine artwork but only if it is properly conditioned.The ideal way
to store paper is to lay it flat in an acid-free environment. If stored next to materials that contain
acids, these acids will, over time, leach into the fibers of the paper and cause damage. Drawer
units with anodized aluminum or powder-coated steel files are good for paper storage. Wood
files can be used if the interiors of the drawers are sealed with a water-based polyurethane
coating and lined with a suitable barrier material, such as Mylar or lignin-free board.Warm or
moist air accelerates paper deterioration. Temperature should not exceed 70ºF, and relative
humidity should not exceed 60 percent. High temperature and high humidity allow mold growth.
Very low humidity, below 25 percent, may cause paper to become brittle. To prevent paper
damage, temperature and humidity should remain constant. Most important, do not store paper
in basements, attics, bathrooms, or over heat sources. In addition, dust in the air can soil
delicate, porous paper surfaces and is difficult to remove safely, so probably the most practical
way to preserve paper is to enclose it in protective sleeves made of appropriate acid-free
materials.Below is a list of popular paper brands. The texture and weight of these papers are
suitable for my own colored pencil painting techniques. All paper is 100 percent cotton, mold
made, and acid free.ARCHES 300 gsm, hot-press, bright white, watercolor paper, mold made,
acid free, 100 percent cotton, no chlorine bleaching. Made in France.BFK RIVES 270 or 280
gsm, white, vellum surface, printmaking/drawing paper, acid free, 100 percent cotton, no
chlorine bleaching. Made in France.FABRIANO TIEPOLO 250 or 290 gsm, white, velvety
surface, drawing/printmaking paper, acid free, 100 percent cotton, no chlorine bleaching. Made
in Italy.LENOX WHITE 250 gsm, white, vellum finish, drawing/printmaking paper, acid free, 100
percent cotton, no chlorine bleaching. Made in USA.PESCIA 300 gsm, white, smooth surface,
drawing/printmaking paper, acid free, 100 percent cotton, no chlorine bleaching. Made in



Italy.SAUNDERS WATERFORD SERIES 190 gsm, white, hot-press, watercolor paper, acid
free, 100 percent cotton, no chlorine bleaching. Made in England.SOMERSET 250, 280, or 300
gsm, white or radiant white, satin or velvet surface, drawing/printmaking paper, acid free, 100
percent cotton, no chlorine bleaching. Made in England.STONEHENGE 250 gsm, white, two-
sided surface; smooth and velvet, drawing/printmaking paper, acid free, 100 percent cotton, no
chlorine bleaching. Made in USA.STRATHMORE BRISTOL 260 gsm, white, vellum surface,
drawing paper, acid free, 100 percent cotton, no chlorine bleaching. Made in USA.My personal
choice is white Stonehenge paper. It is inexpensive, archival, and has just enough tooth to allow
me to render smooth surfaces. It stands up to the many pencil layers needed to produce a rich
effect. Plus, it does not buckle under washes of mineral spirits and is thin enough for the various
techniques I use.PencilsWith the burgeoning interest in the colored pencil medium,
manufacturers have begun to innovate—improving their color selections, reformulating their
pencils to increase their lightfastness, and even creating new types of pencils (such as woodless
pencils, watercolor pencils, water-soluble pencils, pastel pencils, and so forth). However,
perhaps the biggest single change from twenty years ago is that these days a great many
colored pencil lines are marketed directly to the fine artist. This gives us more choices, but, as
always, we need to buy with care. Keep your eye on the market by perusing catalogs and
company product announcements. Request samples of new products that interest you directly
from the manufacturers, and experiment with them before stocking up.Colored pencils are
available not only in various brands but also in assorted qualities. Student-grade pencils are
often cheaper, but they are suitable only for non-art projects, quick sketches, and preliminary
studies. Artist-grade pencils are more expensive, but they have qualities that are appropriate for
fine art creation. Please keep in mind that artist-grade pencils are divided between lightfast and
not lightfast. Lightfast pencils usually are more expensive and have a smaller color selection.
Non-archival pencils have a wider color selection and are more affordable, but artwork made
from them requires extensive preservation.A wide variety of colored pencils are on the market
these days. Most brands carry both open stock and boxed sets, a few of which are shown here.

Colored Pencil Painting Converse Colored Pencil Painting Costco Colored Pencil Colorado
Avalanche Colored Pencil Cody Rhodes Colored Pencil corner cafe Colored Pencil costco hours
Colored Pencil Commerce Bank Colored Pencil covid symptoms

Colored Pencil Painting Portraits: Master a Revolutionary Method for Rendering Depth and
Imitating Life The Ultimate Guide To Colored Pencil: Over 40 step-by-step demonstrations for
both traditional and watercolor pencils Realistic Animals in Coloured Pencil: Learn to draw lifelike
animals in vibrant colored pencil (Realistic Series) The Colored Pencil Manual: Step-by-Step
Instructions and Techniques The Encyclopedia of Coloured Pencil Techniques: A complete step-
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by-step directory of key techniques, plus an inspirational gallery showing how artists use them
Modern Colored Pencil: A playful and contemporary exploration of colored pencil drawing -
Includes 75+ Projects and Techniques (Modern Series) Colored Pencil Step by Step: Explore a
range of styles and techniques for creating your own works of art in colored pencils (Artist's
Library) Realistic Still Life in Colored Pencil: Learn to draw beautiful still life in colored pencil
(Realistic Series) The Joy of Botanical Drawing: A Step-by-Step Guide to Drawing and Painting
Flowers, Leaves, Fruit, and More Drawing: Colored Pencil Basics: Learn to draw step by step
(How to Draw & Paint) Realistic Portraits in Colored Pencil: Learn to draw lifelike portraits in
vibrant colored pencil (Realistic Series) Botanical Painting with Coloured Pencils Colored Pencil:
Discover your "inner artist" as you learn to draw a range of popular subjects in colored pencil
(Drawing Made Easy) Drawing and Painting Botanicals for Artists: How to Create Beautifully
Detailed Plant and Flower Illustrations Creating Radiant Flowers in Colored Pencil: 64 step-by-
step demos / 54 kinds of flowers The Complete Book of Textures for Artists: Step-by-step
instructions for mastering more than 275 textures in graphite, charcoal, colored pencil, acrylic,
and oil (The Complete Book of ...) Lee Hammond's All New Big Book of Drawing: Beginner's
Guide to Realistic Drawing Techniques The Watercolorist's Essential Notebook - Landscapes: A
Treasury of Landscape Painting Tricks and Techniques Discovered Through Years of Painting
and Experimentation



Joan E Blue, “Wow. Much more than I expected!. Making art has been one o the greatest
passions of my lifetime. I have had a formal art education (BA - Fine Arts) and, like most artists,
hobbyists or professional, I have learned and developed most of my technique through practice
and a lot of trial and error. A lot of practice. A lot pf trial. And a lot of error! As happens to many
people, life got in the way over the years, and my focus on making art has gone through many
shifts. But recent changes have brought me back to what used to be my medium of choice,
colored pencil drawing. As with any discipline, I was feeling a bit rusty around the edges, and the
aspects of this particular medium (and of drawing in general) where I was not proficient were
even more painfully obvious to me, now that I was "restarting"...While browsing online, I
discovered this book and read some really positive reviews. I was intrigued to read that the
author favored Prismacolor pencils (one of the two brands I prefer - the other is Lyra) and I was
very impressed by the ultra realism of the cover and the drawings I saw in the previews. I also
liked the fact that it said Colored Pencil PAINTING, because I have always thought the style and
technique I favor - a heavy, opaque coloring, rather than a soft sketchy style - was more akin to
painting than the drawing/sketching that most people think of when they think of colored pencils.
I knew that when I was last heavily involved in this medium, a good 25 or so years ago, this style
or approach, and the colored pencil medium in general was still considered a relatively new
medium (in the general scheme of artist's media through the ages) and that people had been
experimenting and pushing the techinique envelope, and new products had been developing as
well. So when I saw that there were several used copies of this book available, I thought I would
give it a chance, surely there would be something between the covers for me.What a huge,
happy surprise awaited me when the package arrived! Not only does this book cover the
ultrarealistic effects and luminous colors that are the author's forte, it also gives a good overview
of principles of design, composition, color theory, fundamentals of light, shading and shadows,
and other topics that are applicable to just about all visual art media, not just colored pencil. It
even contains a different approach tto color theory than what I had been taught all those many
years ago, and that quickly deepened my understanding of layering and blending colors in a way
that years of trial and error (and yes, more error) hadn't accomplished.The focus of the book, as
promised by the title, is on colored pencil drawing (painting), specifically with "dry" wax or oil
based pencils (not watercolor pencils) So naturally a lot of pages are devoted to materials,
media, supplies and tools. It covers the difference and similarities between wax and oil based
pencils and specific brands thereof - including hardness, blendability, color range, and the "feel"
of the pencil on the page plus an appendix with charts of all the major manufacturers' colored
pencils and their ratings for lightfastness. It also explains the pros and cons of different types
and weights of paper, even mentioning some by brand. Erasers and erasing technique,
blending//burnishing and the use of solvents are covered. Just about anything you need to know
about stocking and setting up your studio to enable you to use this medium to its maximum



potential can be found in this book. No matter what your level of experience and expertise, you
are bound to find something in the tools and techniques section of this book to make you say
"wow! I did not know that!"And finally, we get to one of the main objectives of this book - creating
textures and surfaces. Step by step, section by section it covers the techniques and "tricks" for
rendering various surface and background textures: greenery, flowers, fruits and vegetables,
water, ice, fire, wood, metal, pearls, cut crystal, various fabrics, all covered step by step. This is
followed by an introduction to practicing with simple still lifes, one of the most accessible
subjects and an excellent study in texture, color, light and composition. The book ends with a
series of exercises in technique -- single object studies from start to finish, each featuring a
different type of surface texture.This book is an essential in the library of anyone who is
interested in making art with colored pencils. It doesn't specifically cover some of the more
common subjects -- landscapes, portraits, etc, but gives you the building blocks for the solid
foundation you will need even when taking on such subjects. I am sure that I will return to it over
and over for reference, and look forward to deepening and expanding my understanding of the
medium, and to honing my technique. With this book, and more practice (and I am sure more
trial and lots of error) I hope to tackle some of those "weak points" that have perplexed me since
I first put pencil to paper, which will greatly improve my enjoyment of the medium that I love.”

Gir, “This book opens up so much with color pencil medium. 5 years ago I started color pencils
and found this book. It opened up a whole world that people still don't know about. I am a
college student in the studio arts path and this book branches into so much more. This goes
from very new beginners - I made a whole binder worth of color chips, hands down best thing to
do in any medium. I loaned this book to my art instructors! Color pencils is not as respected of a
medium as the rest like acrylic and oil or watercolors . This book is not only eye opening but
Sparks further intrigue into art. I took a years worth of color theory because of this book. I
wanted to see the green in the pearls like the author did.Seriously, this book is a color pencil
artist must. From newbies to older ones. It is also perfectly balanced in info and not creating an
overwhelming feeling others books do.”

Blynn, “Go Alyona go!. Ok, this book was more than I expected. I was was thinking that I would
maybe get 1 or 2 really useful tips as well as some minor ones... but boy was I wrong! This was
jam packed with useful details, so much so, I got out my old school highlighters and pens to
make notes in the margins etc. :-) Let me just mention that I'm a self-taught artist and as much as
youtube and various other research has helped develop my technique, this filled in a lot of gaps
of the more classical education- color/light theory, textures, how to use various methods.In my
opinion, I think more beginner/intermediate without formal art educations would get the most out
of this. Something else I noticed... Alyona uses Prismacolor premiers pretty exclusively (at least
when she wrote this), and therefore some of her tips/materials are based on this pencil. For
instance, she uses a prisma colorless blender pencil and recommends an electric sharpener



whereas an oil based (like polychromos) doesn't work as well with the colorless blender and
don't break as frequently (so an electric sharpener isn't as necessary). Also would have been
helpful with the practice portion of the book to have the same colors etc. Doesn't mean you won't
get anything out of this if you don't use prismas but just keep this in mind and take certain tips
with a grain of salt. Especially if you use an oil based pencil since wax based behaves
completely different in some instances.If you're more advanced, or you're interested in details on
Alyona Nichelson's Brush and Pencil product line (which btw is AMAZING) I'd recommend you
get her Portraits book!”

Ebook Library Reader, “Aptly named.. The presentation is very beautiful and the layout very
logical.The information is easy to follow and gives enough detail to get you creating and using
the techniques without being a step by step. Unfortunately it was clearly written before the author
developed her awesome powdered blender and textured touch up fluid, so these aren't among
the well described techniques described.I have wanted this for a year. Unfortunately in that year I
have learned everything in here and more so it wasn't quite as useful as I had hoped.But that's
not the book's fault: had I got it a year ago it would have saved me a lot of research and ruined
paintings.If you are new to coloured pencil this will be very, very helpful. If you have been using
coloured pencil for a while, it may be a little less essential but it is great book to have none the
less.”

Eenymo, “Brilliant, wish I'd known about this book years ago. I've been interested in coloured
pencil drawing for quite a few years now on and off, I get really into my drawing - in plain graphite
pencil - then stop, really wanting to learn how to draw realistic images in CP but not knowing
where to start, so I lose interest again, but keep coming back to it because I really want to be
able to get into it. I've had a cheap set of adult coloured pencils, which doesnt help! This book I
just know will change all of that for me. It goes into all the stuff a beginner like me could ever
want to know plus a lot more, to quite an advanced level. Lots of really interesting reading
material including about tools of the trade, colour theory, how to go about tackling a drawing and
much more. Then you get quite a few step by step guides taking you through how to draw
different things demonstrating how to achieve different effects, eg water drops on a leaf, metallic
and wooden objects, realistic fruit. It will definitely give me a good place to start and something
to work towards, which I didnt have before,and Im guessing a lot of beginners are the same as
me. Theres a lot of really useful information in here, not just theory but practical demonstrations
of how to do things, if I'd known about this book 5 years ago I'd have achieved so much by now!
Worth buying definitely. Now I just need to get a good set of pencils.. :(”

Naomi, “Packed with useful information and advice. I love this book - it has an overwhelming
amount of detail and explanation including what materials to choose and suggestions on tools
and equipment. Some of the recommendations are quite involved/complex (Including things like



altering reference photos in photoshop before using them to create a picture, and creating
printed colour acetate overlays to predict what layering various different pencils will do) which
just reflects the author's detailed approach - but you can always pick and choose the things you
want to try. Some of the detail is really enlightening - I never even considered before that
shadows should have reflections in them, or how important the warmth/coolness of the shadow
compared to the subject is. As mentioned in other reviews the book is focused entirely on still life
which might not be to everyone's taste but as a beginner it's a really good way to explore all of
the colours in your pencil set, observe how they layer over each other and understand how to
get the right depth of tone/colour over a picture which is knowledge that can be transferred to
any future drawing. Techniques like adding highlights, creating the effect of water droplets,
drawing cloth etc are detailed and inspiring. I have tried a few of the step-by-step exercises and
have already learnt a lot - I look forward to working through the rest.”

Andy Roberts, “THE Coloured Pencil Bible.. There those that are good at coloured pencils there
are those that are brilliant at coloured pencils and then is Alyona Nickelsen. In this book, she
takes you through all the materials needed, plus a few you don't. She shows you her techniques
for drawing various textures, mixing colours, layering and just about all you need to know about
painting with coloured pencils. There are also many step by step examples to try. The only thing
she doesn't provide is patience to learn.A brilliant book for anybody wanting to learn to draw with
coloured pencils.”

The book by Alyona Nickelsen has a rating of 5 out of 4.7. 1,687 people have provided
feedback.



Language: English
File size: 37828 KB
Text-to-Speech: Enabled
Screen Reader: Supported
Enhanced typesetting: Enabled
X-Ray: Enabled
Word Wise: Enabled
Print length: 424 pages
Lending: Not Enabled

http://ebook-download.neutronbyte.com/pdf-file/Wa18oYTP/d

